
 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. Ste 201-A Boise ID 83714 
Telephone: (208) 334-0300 Facsimile: (208) 334-3762 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
John R. Hammond, Jr., Commissioner 

Edward Lodge, Commissioner 

Dear Owner: 

The Idaho Public Utilities Commission requires every public utility to file annual reports each 
year with the Commission consistent with Idaho Code § 61-405.  The annual reports are due by April 
15. Please complete and return the original to the Commission.  Please make a copy and retain it for 
your records.

If you are unable to file your annual report by April 15, the Commission may grant an extension 
of 60 days if you request an extension in writing. 

If you would like to file your annual report electronically, you may do this by emailing your 
document to secretary@puc.idaho.gov.   

If you have any questions concerning the reporting procedure or the report form, please call our 
Manager of Accounting and Audit, Donn English, at (208) 334-0362 or contact him by  
e-mail at donn.english@puc.idaho.gov.
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